
Thank You!

Congratulations to all our dancers on another incredibly successful recital! It 
took us some time, but we are all so glad we got to celebrate our “Fantastic 
15th” recital! If your child has a silver mask from the finale - please keep it! 
We are unsure yet how our “Sweet 16th” recital will look in June, and we 
would like all dancers to keep their masks so we can reuse them. If you are 
new to our studio - welcome! We are very excited to have you here and 
dancing with us safely.  

Important Announcements:


Spring performance fees are due. They are as follows:


All Pre Classes: $56

All Jr Classes: $60


All Beg. Classes: $63

All Int. Classes: $65


All Adv. Classes: $67

The fee is per class and covers the costume for our Spring Recital. Costumes will 

not be able to be sent home until the fees are paid. If you have any questions 
please stop in, or call the front desk. 


MARK YOUR 
CALENDAR!


We are OPEN and 
dancing on 
Presidents Day - 
February 15. 


We will be 
CLOSED for 
Spring Break 
March 29 - April 2


Our “Sweet 16th” 
recital will be held 
on June 11 at the 
Stranahan theater!     


Happy Valentine’s 
Day! If you would 
like, we would like 
to encourage 
students to wear 
Valentine’s colors to 
class this week! We 
love our dance 
family!
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    Happy Birthday! 


2/3 Allison W.	 	 	 2/4 Random D.


2/5 Rylynne B.	 	 	 2/6 Hayden S.


2/10 Mia G.	 	 	 2/13 Ashtyn A.


2/13 Serena P.	 	 	 2/21 Sophia P.


2/23 Hailey W.


    Updates: 
We are going to work diligently to keep our website up to date so all of our dance families can stay 
informed on all the upcoming dates and events at our studio. Please keep an eye out for information 
regarding DRESS CODE. We are not requiring students to change between classes due to our current 
COVID protocols, but we would still like our students to be in dance attire when they come to class - no 
street clothes or loose t-shirts in ballet classes. We have photos and information that will be up on our 
website soon! 


Friendly reminders:  Please send water bottles with your dancer as our water fountain and vending 
machines are currently still closed. We are still continuing to dance with masks on please make sure your 
dancer has a mask on when they enter the building and while they are in class. Thank yo for your 
understanding and patience as we all continue to tackle the COVID-19 pandemic. We are very grateful 
for all of our dance families as we work to keep each other safe! 


If you have any questions please feel free to give us a call or stop into the front desk! 

@Dance Expressions Studio
@Dance_Expressions_Oh


@xdtdance

Dance Expressions Studio

7343 International Dr

Holland, OH 43528


419-893-6000

www.dance-expressions-studio.com 

We invite all of our dance families to to follow us on Facebook and Instagram for photos, additional updates 
and more! 

https://www.facebook.com/Dance-Expressions-Studio-145397785471973
https://www.instagram.com/dance_expressions_oh/
http://www.dance-expressions-studio.com
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